January 17

- Attention Cheerleaders, we will be having a mandatory practice on Wednesday during 7th period in the gym. This will be the only time we have to practice as a group before our performance. Please also be practicing at home.
- Interested in celebrating the diversity that helps make our school great? Then we have the club for you! Diversity & Culture Club! Our first meeting will be Friday before school at 7:30 a.m. in Room 221. Over the next few weeks, we will be prepping to highlight Black History Month, Women's History Month, and the Month of Love. Any questions, see Ms. Henaghan or Mr. Panega.
- Our Wildcat Mascot, George, has stolen the Olympic Torch, and we'll need
 your help to get it back in time for the upcoming Paris Olympics. If you're
 skilled at solving puzzles and brain teasers, join us for our Escape Room
 evening event, on Thursday, January 25 from 6 until 8 p.m. Students will
 work in teams of 5 people, and signup info can be found on the WJHS
 Webpage, or in the Wildcat Weekly e-mail. See Mrs. Trannon if you have
 any questions.
- Attention 7th and 8th grade girls... are you interested in trying out for Girls Basketball?
 - Tryouts begin tomorrow, and you can find the specific dates and times on the Wildcat TV screens located around the building, or on the WJHS Webpage. For 7th Grade questions, please see Mr. Rodney Johnson...For 8th Grade questions, please see Mr. Rebus.
- Attention Wildcat scientists, Science Club is back and better than ever! All 6th through 8th grade students are welcome to join Ms. Brooks Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3 until 4:15 p.m. for some awesome science. New experiments this year will be DNA extraction, candy chromatography, and a rain-gutter regatta, just to name a few. As always, we will also be dissecting AND tie-dying t-shirts! Permission slips can be found in the front office or any science classroom and they are due back to Ms. Brooks by our first meeting, which is tomorrow.

- Crafty Crew Art Club is off to a great start and it's not too late to join! All 5th
 and 6th graders are welcome to join Ms. Rash to make a unique art project
 every Wednesday after school! Pick up your permission slip in the Art Room
 if interested. Crafty Crew will meet today after school in the Art room.
- Student Council will have a meeting tomorrow morning at 7:15 a.m. in Room 236. Hope to see you there!